
THIS WEEK’S ONLINE MASS FOR THOSE WITH  

SPECIFIC DISPENSATION    

  Tuesday, September 27, 8:30 AM MASS 

 Wednesday, September 28, 8:30 AM MASS 

 Friday, September 30, 8:30 AM MASS 

 Saturday, October 1, 4:00 PM MASS 

 Sunday, October 2, 10:30 AM MASS 

Online Masses will be held on ZOOM.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09    

 Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password: 063391 

  

                            MASS SCHEDULE: 

Tuesday—St Jude: 8:30 AM Mass 

Wednesday—St. Jude:  8:30 AM Mass 

Friday—St. Jude: 8:30 AM Mass 

Saturday—St Jude: 4:00 PM Mass 

Sunday—St Elizabeth 8:30 AM Mass 

Sunday—St Jude: 10:30 AM Mass 

*You are urged to wear a Mask when indoors and 
around others. Please bring your own. If you do not 
have your own mask, we will provide you with one.*       

 

  

 Mass Intentions 

St Jude: Saturday:   
St Elizabeth: Sunday:  In Memory of Fred Peacock requested by 
Laura Sullivan 
St Jude: Sunday:   In Memory of Jesse & Charlotte  McGown 
requested by Deacon Mac and Gwen Smith    

Offertory Report 09-18-2022    

*The Offertory Report now includes the Vanco totals*                

                Offertory     Contin.      Capital          Bldg            Other 
                                                    Campaign     Fund 
 
St Jude  $1309.12                         $1075.00                       $279.00       
 
St Elizabeth $605.00                     $150.00                         $141.00 

 TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Praise the Lord,  my soul! 

Psalm 146:7, 8-9, 9-10 
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CSA UPDATE  

                           GOAL          TOTAL PLEDGE             RECEIVED 

St Jude:        $14,279.34         $ 16,351.66              $ 15,446.11      

St Elizabeth: $ 2,280.76         $   3,670.00                $ 3,370.00 

Holy Rosary on Zoom Every Wednesday evening 

at 7:00 all are invited to pray the Holy Rosary with 

parishioners, friends and family around the world.  

Just send them the address and invite them  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09   

Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password: 063391 

 We have all been given great power by 
God in the form of Time, Talents, and 
Treasure. Today’s readings remind us that 
this power is meant to be used for great 
good. And, that failure to do so has eter-
nal consequences. 
   We see the urgency for us to put our 
powers to good use in today’s Gospel 
passage from Luke. Our Lord tells the 

rather chilling parable of the rich man who ignored poor Laza-
rus during their lifetimes. At the moment of the rich man’s 
death, he goes down to the netherworld while Lazarus is taken 
to the eternal joy and comfort in the bosom of Abraham. The 
rich man keenly regrets his indifference towards the needs of 
Lazarus, but it is too late for regret. His choices have played 
out and now the rich man will face the consequences of his 
failure to use the gifts God gave him. 
   Pursuit of God’s kingdom and care for the poor are not tri-
fling matters. Our Lord makes this clear to us over and over in 
the Scriptures and the constant teachings of our 2,000-year-
old Church. We are free to ignore these teachings and live in-
stead for ourselves. But there will be tragic results for us in the 
end. And, because we are made for eternity, living selfishly on 
this earth doesn’t really bring us true happiness anyway. 
   So how can we use our great powers for great good? By em-
bracing a stewardship way of life. By putting God first in all 
areas of our lives — in the way we spend our time, the ways 
we share our talents, the ways we give of our financial re-
sources. Stewardship living calls us out of our comfort zone 
and into commitment to the Lord and the things that matter to 
Him.  
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
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*PARISH NEWS*  MINISTRIES AND ORGANIZATIONS 

 

 

 
 

Save the Date!! 

Sunday,  October 23rd 

St. Elizabeth’s is bringing  

              Germany to Molino  with an  

        Octoberfest! 

                   More information to come... 

DO YOU KNOW AN ADULT WHO HAS NEVER BEEN  

CONFIRMED? 
Bishop Wack  is welcoming all the baptized Catholics who are 

not confirmed to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation this 

fall.  He is asking all of us to welcome and invite them to receive 

this Sacrament.  Check with  your parish for more information 

and preparation  or contact 

Sister Margaret Kuntz at 850-435-3523 or 

kuntzm@ptdiocese.org 

A. St Jude Altar Flowers are provided by Teresa  Bonifay in Memory of Scott Tyree 

B. St Elizabeth Altar Flowers are provided by Janice Steele in Memory of Lois Hinsch. 

C.     The second collection next  weekend is for the Contingency Fund. 

  

Religious Education 

Religious Education is looking for two 
teachers for 1st and  5th grades.  No 
experience  necessary!!  Qualifications 

are:  kindness, eagerness to help and love children. 
Please contact Rachel Bradley at 850-777-7244 if inter-
ested. 
     “Catechists are people who keep the memory of God 
alive; they keep it alive in themselves and they are  able to 
revive it in  others.”—Pope Francis 

Don’t Forget…. 

If you ordered a Grab-n-Go Meal, be sure to 

pick yours up this Sunday from 11:00-12:30 

at  St.  Jude Parish  Hall!  Thank you to the  

Joseph Family and Fr. George for making a delicious 

meal! 

 

RCIA 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) meets at  St. 

Jude Parish Hall every Wednesday evening from 6:00-7:00 

pm.  If you are interested in becoming Catholic or would 

like to deepen your understanding of  the Catholic faith, 

you are welcome to join us!  Please call the Church Office  

or Rachel Bradley (850-777-7244) for more information. 

mailto:kuntzm@ptdiocese.org



